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Attendees: 
Greenville Utilities Commission: Carl Smith, Troy Heath, John Daughton 
Northstar Industries, LLC: Tom High, Mike Genimatas, Tom Bunosso 
C.A. Lewis, Inc.: David Laney 
Edwards, Inc.: Larry Howle, Richard Day 

 
Minutes: 

The scope of work and drawing package was reviewed briefly with the group. The meeting was 
followed by a walk-through tour at the LNG plant. All attendees were present at both the 
meeting and plant walk-through. 
 
Contact John Daughton for additional visits to the LNG Plant at (252)551-1485. 
 

Questions and Answers: 
Question:  Is the purchase of the 5 Taco Multi-purpose valves part of the contractor’s scope? 
Answer:  Yes. 
 
Q:  Can the new concrete pad being added in front of tanks “A” and “B” be poured in 2 sections 

with an expansion joint? 
A:  Yes 
 
Q:  Is the purchase of the flame detectors in the contractor’s scope? 
A:  No, owner will purchase flame detectors. 
 
Q: Do the discharge lines from the thermal reliefs on the new LNG pump skid connect to the 3” 

header that run s to the remote vent stack or do they run to the stack individually. 
A:  The discharge lines connect to the 3” header and only the header runs to the stack. 
 
Q:  Is the purchase of the LNG tank level and pressure transmitters in the contractor’s scope? 
A:  Yes.  Specifications to be provided. 
 
Q:  What is the specification for the sump pump for the impoundment basin? 
A:  Specification to be provided. 
 
Q: Who will locate the private utilities contained within the fenced area? 
A: Owner will locate their facilities within the fenced in area at the LNG Plant, however, it will be 

the responsibility of the contractor to maintain a valid locate ticket while performing any 
excavation work. 

 
Q:  What material is the discharge pipe from the sump pump? 
A:  Polyvinyl Chloride (PVC) 

 

 

 


